
9 December 1968 

Mr. Lindsay Alloway 
16 School Street 
New London, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Alloway, 

Since offering the microfilm of the Subject Index on loan, I have 

obtained a copy developed from the microfilm which will be easier and 

less expenaive to duplicate on a xerox or other copying apparatus. 

I have therefore withdrawn the offer of the microfilm but am pleased 

to send you instead, for a period not to exceed two weeks from the 

date of receipt, the enclosed phote-copy of the Subject Index, together 

with an Errata sheet. Please return both. 

If you wish, you might also replenish the postage (in U.S. stamps), 

to be used to circulate the enclosed material to the next borrower. 

If that is not convenient, never mind. 

I trust that the loan of this copy will be helpful to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 

New York, N.Y. 10014 

Enclosures


